
  

Eaton Bray Cricket Club 

The Rye Gardens, The Rye, Eaton Bray 

Dunstable, Beds, LU6 2BQ 

14th April 2020 

 

 

Dear Member 

 

We would like to pass on our thoughts and best wishes as this time to all members 

and their families. 

 

Understandably, as you know, all recreational cricket including practice, league and 

friendly matches, have been suspended until further notice. We know how 

disappointing this is to everyone. 

 

We all have personal and family concerns to concentrate on at this time but as a 

committee we are discussing how this will impact the club and how we can keep the 

club strong and healthy, in particular financially, and maximise the amount of cricket 

and social activities when the current crisis is over.  

 

Many members have already spent countless hours getting the club ready for the 

2020 season and we thank them all. We will do our best ensure the club is ready to 

go when the ECB and leagues announce that cricket can be played again. 

 

We also recognise that all our members will play an important role in keeping the 

Club together when we do start to play cricket again.  

 

 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Jason McDermid 

Eaton Bray Cricket Club Secretary 

 


